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Observations and Suggestions: 

1. Mathematics, being a practical subject the department can incorporate experiential 

learning through project work etc to enrich the teaching learning process. 

2. Student Progression data should be collected for maximum number of students. 

3. Good to note that a few students are qualifying national and international level 

examinations for admissions to foreign universities/institutions. 

4. The Department has organised number of Alumni Talks, which reinforces the bond 

between the ex-students and their alma-mater. The department may strive to organise 

more Workshops/Seminars/Conferences (National/International). 

5. Student’s participation in co-curricular, extra-curricular and community outreach 

activities within and outside the College is commendable. Number of students have 

been awarded honors/merit certificate/recognition from college and university as well 

as other eminent institutions 

6. The number of publications by faculty in Scopus indexed journals, UGC journals and 

peer-reviewed journals have been relatively low and need to be geared up. 
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